YOU'RE INVITED TO A SPECIAL FALL VILLAGE HALL GATHERING!

Hear from two keynote speakers on
Deer Resistant Plantings/Restoring the Buffer Zone

Thursday, November 14 from 7:00-8:30

This special presentation will focus on deer-resistant plants for your garden and buffer
zone. Learn about what can be done for Beech leaf disease and the Spotted Lantern Fly.

» John Wernet/Local DEC forester will make a brief presentation on Spotted Lantern Fly
and Beech Leaf Disease

e Vincent A. Simeone /Director of Planting Fields Arboretum State Historic Park in
Oyster Bay will make a presentation of Native and non-native deer resistant plants
for home gardens.

~ Hosted by the Village of Head of the Harbor and the Tree Board.

/e hope to see you there!
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November is leave the leaves month!

lt's an easy way to protect your buffer zone!
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